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Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 

This week Belvoir has taken the opportunity to celebrate all our Educational Support (ES) 

staff as part of Australian Teacher Aide Appreciation Week. Australian Teacher Aide      

Appreciation Week is the perfect time to celebrate the wonderful work all our                

Educational Support (ES) staff do in our schools. During this week-long celebration we 

have held an afternoon tea and our students have created cards and mugs to 

acknowledge and show their appreciation. ES staff perform a range of roles across the 

school, from being in classrooms, working in the office, 

driving buses, all of our Allied Health and wellbeing staff 

and even working in the grounds or on all of the      

computers across the school.  We certainly could not 

run the school without all of their hard work, and we 

thank them all for their wonderful contributions and 

the positive impact they have on the lives of students, 

teachers and families. 
 

 

 

 

     

 

      

Father’s Day Breakfast 
Thank you to all the people who came along to our annual Fa-

ther’s Day breakfast.  It wonderful to see our students and their 

fathers, grandfathers or families friends join with others to share 

a bacon and egg roll and a cup of coffee or tea.  I would also like 

to thank the staff who came in early to assist in making this 

event so successful. 

Pennie Moffat—Principal 

 
2023 DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Thursday 7th Sept   

Dress in yellow for R U OK DAY! 
& Whole school assembly 2.10pm 

End of Term Date 

Friday 15th of September 2pm 
Finish. Sports Colour Day, Dress 
in your favourite teams colours. 

School Council Finance 5th     
September Time: TBC 

School Council General 6th      
September Time: 6pm  

Dyson’s Buses 
 

PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 



 

Another super busy time in Room 1. It was lovely to catch up with all the parents and    

carers at our recent SSG meetings. During Literacy we have looked at the focus books 

‘Farmer Duck’, ‘Possum Magic’, ‘How the Birds got their Colours’ and currently ‘The Rainy 

Day’. We also enjoy many other books and regularly use the Epic reading program on the 

iPad to explore areas of our own interest. We have continued to work through the alphabet 

letters with a focus letter being featured for each week and enjoy thinking of all the words 

that begin with our focus letters. Free choice play is always fun when we work together on 

building a train set project.  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

This term we have been very busy learning about Money during Numeracy and 

have particularly enjoyed working with dice that show the coins we have been 

learning about. We are now moving on to learning about schedules, sequencing 

and time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Playing the Wii on wet weather days continues to be a favourite activity and 
this term Wii Dance has been a popular choice. We have also had lots of fun  
exploring the term topic ‘Then and Now’ and have particularly enjoying visiting 
the display in Room 2 that has allowed us to explore things from the past. We 
were able to dress up and also to experiment with older ways of                
communication such as older style telephones, letter writing with ink style nib 
pens and an old typewriter. This week we enjoyed sitting on the saddled 
‘horses’ displayed in the room. 
From the Room 1 Team: Cas P, Madi M & Marnie S  

ROOM 1 NEWS  
Cas, Madi and Marnie 

 



R U OK? Day (Thursday 14 September, 2023) is our national day of action dedicated to reminding everyone that 
any day is the day to ask, 'are you OK?' and support those struggling with life. 
Like good friends, some things are just better together. The support of a good mate can help someone feel con-
nected and supported as they navigate life's ups and downs. Got a feeling that someone you know or care about 
it isn’t behaving as they normally would? Perhaps they seem out of sorts? More agitated or withdrawn? Or 
they’re just not themselves. Trust that gut instinct and act on it  
By starting a conversation and commenting on the changes you’ve noticed, you could help that family member, 
friend or workmate open up. If they say they are not OK, you can follow our conversation steps to show them 
they’re supported and help them find strategies to better manage the load. If they are OK, that person will know 
you’re someone who cares enough to ask.  
GETTING READY TO ASK 
Before you can look out for others, you need to look out for yourself. And that’s OK. If you're not in the right 
headspace or you don't think you're the right person to have the conversation, try to think of someone else in 
their support network who could talk to them. 
 
 
 

 



 

ROOM 8 NEWS 
Kitty, Bridget and Heidi 

 

 

 
We have reached the week 7 of term 3 and can’t believe how time is flying by. This week we 
celebrated Book Week, one of the most exciting elements of book week was our book parade.  
It was fantastic to see all the wonderful costumes and various characters our students love from 
reading. 
In numeracy, money was our focus for the first 4 weeks, this has included recognising money 
and their amounts. Students had the opportunity to look at various catalogues from Coles, Aldi, 
Woolworths and adding the total of certain items and role playing where they had to count out 
money at the registers. Students are learning about clock/time and features of analogue and  
digital clock. In Literacy, students are learning about poetry and in writing students are learning 
to use technology for their writing skills. 
 
Students have also enjoyed outings within Albury/Wodonga. Students particularly enjoyed their 
outing to Wonga wetland and Hyphen library. During this outing we enjoyed exploring the    
library and looking at the fun books. Students have spent the past Friday afternoons having fun 
at cooking various recipes. We have recently made       
sausage rolls, mini pizzas, and milkshakes.  
 
Our term topic is Gold Rush, Students are learning about 
differences and similarities between students' daily lives 
and perspectives of life during their parents’ and  
grandparents’ childhoods, including family traditions,  
leisure time and communication. 





 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 





Are you a school leaver with a NDIS plan?   
Unsure what your options are? Come and 
meet with Omnia Inclusive Employment      

Solutions, and explore your options for study, 
work, social and independence! 

 

Are you looking for opportunities to try new experiences?  

Want to establish stronger community connections or     

develop independent living skills and find                       
employment….Omina can assist.   

We offer School Leavers Employment Supports, where 

step by step, we help young school leavers enhance their 
skills and confidence and support the journey to            

employment, further education or greater independence.  

We offer a free sample day, where you can come along and 

trial a day with Omina. 

Interested  
Call Nicki Lihou on 0409146295 or 

Send an email to nicki.lihou@omnia-inclusive.com.au 



 

ROOM 9 NEWS 
Erica, Lynsey, Sian & Judd 

 
What a wonderful term we have had in room 9. This term students have been working on their 
writing during literacy, using descriptive language. During our term topic students have been 
learning about the gold rush, in the coming weeks we will have the opportunity to try panning 
for some ‘gold’. In math students have worked on recognising and adding money and identify-
ing analogue and digital times. During relaxation students have been working on their social 
skills, and their patience/perseverance whilst completing some 1000-piece puzzles. 
We are all looking forward to the last two weeks of term and enjoying the springtime weather.  

 
 

 

 
 










